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1000 NW 111th Avenue, Room 6251 
Miami, Florida 33172 
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kevin.schot@dot.state.fl.us 
 

Dear Ms. Wilman: 

 
Prior to August 1, 2021, the City of Key West requested this Letter of Authorization from the Florida 
Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six, for the purpose of pursuing a Beautification Grant 
Application for the current year grant cycle. The proposed location includes beautification improvements 
at three sections of SR 5 at the intersection of Stock Island and Key West (as per the map the City had 
provided). 
 
The City is hereby advised that there are currently no potentially conflicting projects found within the 
District’s five year work plan. This Letter of Authorization provides for the City to proceed with their 
Beautification Grant Application as the City deems appropriate. 
 
Please retain a copy of this Letter for your records, which will be required to be submitted along with 
each Beautification Grant application. Should the City have any further questions regarding the Grant 
Application process please contact me at your convenience. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kevin Schot 
District Six Landscape Architect 
District Six Beautification Grant Coordinator 


